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This issue contains the announcement of the second winner of the 2010 award for 

best article in Names: A Journal of Onomastics. This year’s winner is Dr Małgorzata 

Rutkiewicz-Hanczewska (Adam Mickiewicz University, Poland) for her article enti-

tled “Proper Names in the Polish Global Reality,” published in Names: A Journal of 

Onomastics 58(3): 159–68. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the editorial board of Names for 

their tireless efforts in responding to my frequent requests for help in evaluating 

submissions to the journal. They are: (1) John Algeo (Emeritus, University of Geor-

gia); (2) Edward Callary (Northern Illinois University); (3) Chris De Vinne (College 

of Notre Dame of Maryland); (4) Thomas J. Gasque (Emeritus, University of South 

Dakota); (5) Robert Julyan (Independent Scholar); (6) Margaret Lee (Hampton 

University); (7) Michael F. McGoff (Binghamton University, SUNY); (8) Lisa McNary 

(North Carolina State University). Additional thanks go to Chris De Vinne, who 

also serves as Book Review Editor. The members of the Award Committee for Best 

Article in Names also merit praise for their hard work: (1) Dwan Shipley (Western 

Washington University); (2) Michael F. McGoff (Binghamton University, SUNY); and 

(3) Edward Callary (Northern Illinois University). Without their help, Names would 

not be possible. Finally, I would like to thank Iman Laversuch (University of Cologne, 

Germany), for her efforts in assembling the special issue of Names on “Names and 

War” (2010, 58(4)). This special issue required her to put out a call for papers, choose 

suitable outside reviewers, and edit the papers in that issue. Edward Callary deserves 

special thanks for proofreading all of the issues of Names.

Names is always looking for submissions that deal with some aspect of onomastics. 

We invite you to submit your onomastics article in accordance with the format 

requirements stated on the inside back cover of the journal or the Names Style Sheet 

located at the website of the American Name Society (http://www.wtsn.binghamton.

edu/ans/). Submissions should be sent by electronic attachment to the Editor 

(fhnues01@louisville.edu) in accordance with the Names style sheet (http://maney.

co.uk/index.php/journals/nam/) also available at the website of the American Name 

Society (http://www.wtsn.binghamton.edu/ANS/Names.htm). 

Please remember to renew your membership to the American Name Society 

(http://www.wtsn.binghamton.edu/ANS/members.htm), or through Maney Publish-

ing (http://maney.co.uk/index.php/journals/nam/). 


